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May 24, 2024 

William Riehm, AIA 

Interim Director 

University of Louisiana at Lafayette 

421 East Lewis St. 

Lafayette, Louisiana 70503 

 

Sent via email to william.riehm@louisiana.edu 

 

Dear Professor Riehm: 

 

The 2023 Annual Report for the M.Arch. program at University of Louisiana at 

Lafayette was reviewed during the April 26-27, 2024, meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB). 

  

Based on the review of the Annual Report, the NAAB directors voted to accept 

the Annual Report and require a Special Report to address the following 

areas: 

 

Condition 6.1: Statement on NAAB-Accredited Degrees 

The program must provide a link via the program's website to NAAB's 

statement on accredited degrees that includes the year of the next 

accreditation visit. 

 

Condition 6.2: Access to NAAB Conditions and Procedures 

The program must provide a link via the program's website to the 2020 

Procedures for Accreditation. 

 

Condition 6.3: Access to Career Development Information 

The program must provide a link via the program's website of career 

development information. The link does not provide access to career 

development but simply to a brief explanation. 

 

Condition 6.4: Public Access to Accreditation Reports and Related 

Documents 

The program must provide a link via the program's website of the most recent 

decision letter from the NAAB.  

 

The program must provide a link via the program's website of the Architecture 

Program Report submitted for the last visit. 
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The program must provide a link via the program's website of the final edition 

of the most recent Visiting Team Report, including attachments and addenda. 

The program must provide a link via the program's website of the program’s 

optional response to the Visiting Team Report. 

 

The program must provide a link via the program's website of any Plan to 

Correct (if applicable). 

 

The program must provide a link via the program's website of statements 

and/or policies on learning and teaching culture. 

 

Condition 6.5: Admissions and Advising 

The program must provide a link via the program's website to documentation 

of the forms and a description of the process for evaluating the content of a 

non-accredited degree. 

 

The program must provide a narrative and supporting evidence to 

demonstrate compliance with these Conditions. The Special Report is due no 

later than June 30, 2024. 

 

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at accreditation@naab.org.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Stephen Schreiber, FAIA, NCARB, DPACSA 

President 
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